										1/29/2018
Dear Government Oversight and Reform Committee,
Can you please delay a vote on redistricting reform until after the public is given a chance to read and comment on it? I called Senator Coley’s office at 4:30 pm on Monday afternoon asking if language had been released yet. It had not. 
Please do not vote during your Tuesday, January 30th, meeting. The public is very interested in this proposal.
With Regards,
Jennifer Fisher
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